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This past June, TMTA members and their students attended the 2017 State Conference and Competi-

tions at the University of Tennessee at Martin.  They enjoyed a concert by guest artists Alan and Alvin 

Chow, duo pianists, presentations on teaching repertoire by conference clinician Dr. Jane Magrath, 

and masterclasses by all three.  Additional sessions included techniques for teaching  scales, physical 

problems for musicians, students with special needs, and piano maintenance presented by TMTA 

members and guests. Plan now to attend the 2018 State Conference at East Tennessee State Universi-

ty June 2 nd-5th !    

Thank you to the members of MAMTA for your work in making the conference so informative and    

enjoyable!  

2017 TMTA Conference  

Conference Luncheon  Masterclass with Dr. Jane Magrath  



Congratulations !  
Thank you for honoring me 

with the Distinguished Ser-

vice Award. Everything I 

have done in service to 

TMTA has been accom-

plished because I was never 

alone - help, advice, a second 

pair of eyes was only an 

email (or, when desperate, a 

phone call) away. It has been 

a privilege to become friends 

with, to learn from and to 

work with the incredible 

members of TMTA. Life is 

short and time is precious. I 

think back on those who 

served before me, Ruth Thomas, Dorothy Mahaffy and all the 

other competition chairs who did everything with pencil and 

paper, and there was no doubt in my mind that we should let 

computers do the work whenever possible.  

      Thank you!" -Deane Gray  

Margaret Ann Randolph has 

been an MTNA member for 45 

years, during which time she 

has given selflessly and tire-

lessly at both the local and 

state level.   Margaret is a 

highly respected and sought -

after solo performer, accompa-

nist, duo -pianist, organist, 

choirmaster, and teacher.   In 

all of the capacities in which 

she serves, she brings an en-

thusiasm, dedication, and in-

novative spirit that stems 

from her warm personality, 

her modest demeanor, and her 

wide musical experience.   Margaret teaches with empathy 

and complete professionalism, training students to play at 

the highest possible level with refinement and sensitivity. 

Her love and passion for music has touched and changed 
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TMTA is proud to honor Margaret Ann Randolph as the 

2017 Teacher of the Year.    

     2017 TMTA competition winners                                                                                                                              

For competitions results and more photos, please visit our webpage:  http://www.tnmta.org/competitions -auditions.html.    


